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Thank you to everyone for coming to our Christmas Concert! We enjoyed seeing all of 

you! 

Welcome to Mr. Ivison 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new Middle Years/High School teacher 

Mr. Ivison. We are looking forward to working and learning from him in the New Year! 

Important Reminders 

As the weather begins to cool, it is important that all students come to school dressed 

for the weather everyday. Mitts, scarves, toques and snow pants are recommended 

especially on Phys Ed. days (Tuesday and Thursday). Students will still be going 

outside for recess 1-2 times a day unless it is colder than -25! Dress for the weather!! 

Important Dates! 

February 17th – Louis Riel Day – No School 

March 31st to April 4th – Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 


